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I strongly support SB 1131, which grants funding to the Chintimini Wildlife Center.  I 

have supported Chintimini for years and have watched them work miracles on a 

shoestring budget.  As the bill states, Chintimini is the only remaining wildlife center 

in the valley and they work hard to support communities across the region. Oregon is 

known as a state that honors and protects its wildlife and natural areas.  Chintimini 

plays a vital role in upholding this Oregon tradition. Please consider voting yes on this 

very important bill.  Oregon's wildlife deserve it!   

 

Thank you!  

Katherine Bodi 

Corvallis, Oregon 


